
Review of City’s Code of Ordinances       Contract# 2022-014 

CHANGE ORDER NO. 2 
Consulting Services for the Review of City’s Code of Ordinances  

Contract# 2022-014 
 

TO: FROM: 
TransSystems Corporation City of Marco Island 
DBA TransSystems Corporation Consultants 
3350 NW 53rd St. 101 50 Bald Eagle Dr 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 Marco Island, FL 34145 

 
Contract: Consulting Services for the Review of City’s Code of Ordinances 

 
CITY COUNCIL CHANGE ORDER APPROVAL: 
Agenda Item: Additional work pending approval on September 5, 2023 

 
Change Order  No. 2   Agreement Date: July 12, 2022 
Bid No. 2022-014 

 
Change Order Description: This Change Order No. 2 serves to: 

 

  Add Phases 2B, 2C and increase Phase 3 by $12,000 (See Exhibit A) 
 

Original Agreement Amount for Phase 2  $10,000.00  
Original Agreement Amount for Phase 3   $18,250.00 
 
New Amount for Phase 2 (B,C)   $21,750.00 
New Amount for Phase 3    $30,250.00 
 
This Change Order No. 2 Amount (increase)   23,750.00 
Percentage change          40.77% 

 
Revised Agreement Amount                           $82,000.00 

 
 
 
 
Your acceptance of this Change Order shall constitute a modification to our Agreement and will 
be performed subject to all the same terms and conditions as contained in said Agreement 
indicated above, as fully as if the same were repeated in this acceptance. The time and 
monetary adjustment to this Agreement shall constitute a full and final settlement of any and 
all claims arising out of or related to changes set forth herein including claims for schedule 
impacts, material/labor costs and delay costs. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Review of City’s Code of Ordinances       Contract# 2022-014 

 
Contract: Consulting Services for the Review of City’s Code of Ordinances  
 
Change Order No. 2 

 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by:      Date:    

Angela R. Johenning, Purchasing Manager 
City of Marco Island 
 
 

Accepted by:      Date:    
 
TranSystems Corporation  
d/b/a TranSystems Corporation Consultants 
 
 

Authorized by:      Date:    
Guillermo Polanco, Finance Director 
City of Marco Island 

 
 
Authorized by:      Date:    

Michael A. McNees, City Manager 
City of Marco Island 

 
 


